
 

 

May 12, 2020 

The Indianola Chamber of Commerce is once again awarding the Community Fund Scholarship 

to graduates of the Class of 2020.  The scholarship will provide the scholarship to a senior from 

Indianola Academy and Gentry High School who meet the following criteria that reflect the 

spirit of the Community Fund: 

* Must be involved in community activities 

* Must maintain a C average or above throughout his/her high school years 

* Must display good citizenship and possess high moral values 

* Must show good leadership ability 

* Never suspended for inappropriate behavior such as fighting, gambling, drug use, etc. 

* Should have a financial need 

 

Each interested student should present the following documents for consideration: 

 

* A paper explaining the need and desire for the scholarship, listing his/her future goals and  

    objectives (2 pages - maximum) 

* A biographical sketch, including a list of honors and activities within the school and 

community 

* Two letters of recommendation:  1 from school faculty or staff and 1 from the community 

 

We ask that you forward to Ms. Lora Dean via email ldean@sunflower.k12.ms.us by Tuesday, 

May 19, 2020.  The winning students will be announced and the scholarship will be funded when 

the student is enrolled in a community college or a 4-year college or university.  

 

 I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

   


